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In accordance with state law, teachers are paid on the advanced degree salary schedules if they were paid on that salary schedule prior to the 2014-2015 school year or if they complete an advanced degree for which they completed at least one course prior to August 1, 2013, and would have qualified for the salary supplement pursuant to State Board of Education policy TCP-A-006, as it was in effect on June 30, 2013.










